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Sening you!

Dear Forestwood Neighbors

Thanks to all who have actively participated in and provided feedback to the revised
redevelopment proposal for the Forestwood Townhomes. In order to facilitate our
neighborhoods' review of the proposed development plan, I would like to appoint a group
of surrounding property owners to a working group who would provide feedback and a
neighborhood voice as well as keep the neighborhood informed of this project. They
would essentially serve as liaisons between the developers and you.

I'am proposing a working group that would be comprised of seven property owners from
the following areas:

* Nashwood Lane along Bachman Creek (2 members)

* Shirestone Lane (2 members)

* Schreiber Community Volunteer Neighborhood Association (1 member)
* Caladium Club (1 member)

* General Forestcrest Neighborhood (1 member)

At this time, I am looking to you for the names of members of your neighborhood who
would serve on the working group. To be the most effective, the working group would
need to be seated by July 15th, 2016. Please forward to my assistant, Carolyn
Williamson, carolyn.williamson@dallascityhall.com, interested names from your
neighborhood who would be willing to serve on this working group by

5:00 pm, July 11, 2016. The first meeting of the working group with the developers and
District 13 City Planning Commissioner Margot Murphy is scheduled for

August 2nd, 2016. The planning and zoning process could take up to six months with
frequent meetings of the group taking place during this time-frame.

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this request,
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Jennifer S. Gates
Councilmember District 13
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